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APPLICATION STATUS UPDATE 

By Public Notice dated October 30, 2018 (DA 18-1108), the Media Bureau announced 
that the instant application, which proposes operations on channel 33 for WILT-LD, 
Wilmington, NC (FID 182320) (File No. 0000052413) (the “WILT Application”), had been 
deemed mutually exclusive with a displacement application filed by Ameritrade Enterprises, 
LLC for proposed operations on channel 34 by WQDH-LD, Wilmington, NC (FID 182080) (File 
No. 0000052705) (the “WQDH Application”).  The applications have been assigned to MX 
Group 57.   

The Public Notice provides that the applicants may resolve their mutual exclusivity by 
unilateral engineering amendment, legal settlement, or engineering settlement during a 
settlement period between October 30, 2018 and January 10, 2019. 

On October 30, 2018, the WQDH Application was unilaterally amended to propose 
operations on channel 18 rather than channel 34.  Accordingly, the WILT Application and the 
WQDH Application are no longer mutually exclusive, and the WILT Application may now be 
processed as a singleton.  

 


